
Come join the  

Pleasant Grove Parents Club! 
We need parents like YOU to support 

 OUR students, school staff, and community! 

*August 04, 2022  August 25, 2022  September 1, 2022 

 October 6, 2022              November 3, 2022           **November 17, 2022  

 December 1, 2022                   January 5, 2023  February 2, 2023  

 March 2, 2023                         April 6, 2023                               May  4, 2023  

2022- 2023 

Meetings 

FUNDRAISING & SUPPORT 

Student Planners    Field Trips 

Labor Day Parade   Assemblies 

Harvest Dinner    Spirit Wear 

See’s Candy Fundraiser  Box Tops 

Red Ribbon Week   Scrip Program 

Library Fund    OneCause.com 

6th Grade Science Camp   Bel Air & Raleys Cards 

Family Fun Nights   Year End Swim Party 

Staff Appreciation    

ENHS Scholarships    

PARENTS CLUB OFFICERS 
Samantha Bass — President (916) 585-1202 SamanthaBassPG@gmail.com 

Amber Niegel — Vice President (530) 701-6321 aniegel06@gmail.com 

 Rachel Tanger — Secretary (916) 521-0058 racheltanger@hotmail.com 

Heather Tolentino — Treasurer (916) 215-7577 heather.tolentino@gmail.com 

Our motto is many hands make light work. 

*Special Labor Day Parade meeting. 

** Special Harvest Dinner Meeting. 


